
CITY OF SLAUGHTERS MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

July 12, 2022 

The City of Slaughters Monthly Board Meeting was held Tuesday, July 12, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the Slaughters 
City Hall.  Those in attendance were Mayor Jeffrey Coomes, Commissioners Debra Rudd, Mickey Duncan, 
Kenneth Wells and Matthew Johnson, City Clerk Sherri Crowley, Guest Chris Winstead 
  
Mayor Jeffrey Coomes called meeting to order, and Mickey Duncan opened with prayer 
 
Copies of the June 07, 2022, Board Minutes was distributed to Board Members. 
Motion by Kenneth Wells to accept report as read. Second by Debra Rudd.  Motion carried. 
 
Copies of the June 2022 Financial report was presented to the board.   
No additions or corrections 
Motion by Debra Rudd to accept financial report. Second by Mathew Johnson.  Motion carried. 
 
Public Appeals 
None  
 
Nuisance 
Several properties are in violation of the ordinance 92.03 
 
Old Business:  
FEMA awarded the city with a grant to purchase a generator for the city building.  The Board asked the City Clerk 
to talk with the Hazard Mitigation Grants Manager concerning questions on the size of the generator and how to 
handle the rebidding process. 
The water diverting project at the Fire Department is still in the beginning stages 
The City Clerk reported she is still looking into a grant for water meter upgrades 
  
New Business 
Commissioners requested the City Clerk to call and ask the Webster Co Road Department to spray for 
mosquitos. 
No other new business was brought before the Board 
 
 
Motion by Debra Rudd to adjourn at 6:53pm.  Seconded by Mickey Duncan   Motion carried 
 
Next meeting will be on August 02, 2022 at 6:00pm 


